
TOWN OF LINCOLN 

BURNETT COUNTY 

WISCONSIN 

 

Under Wisconsin State Statute 5.84(1), a public test of the 

electronic ballot tabulation system will be held on Monday,  

OCTOBER 28, 2024 at 4:00 pm, at the Lincoln Town Hall located 

at 9110 Perida Road Webster, Wisconsin, to ascertain that the 

equipment will correctly count the NOVEMBER 5, 2024 election 

votes cast for all offices and on all measures.  This test is open 

to the public. 

 

 

POSTED:  OCTOBER 2, 2024 

Wanda Washkuhn, Clerk  


